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Notice on Exam Sessions 
Provisions of the Rector 

 
 

Considering the spread of the COVID-19 pandemic and the significant increase in infections recorded  in 

December and in the first week of January 2022, the exam sessions in the January-March 2022 session will 

continue to be carried out in presence, except for students in  condition of fragility or exemption from 

vaccination against COVID-19,  positivity to COVID-19 or state of mandatory quarantine . Students have to 

send their motivated request according to the procedures already defined by each School. As regards the 

School of Human and Social Sciences, the request must be sent to the teacher. Erasmus students can 

contact their academic coordinators. 

The programmed number of exam sessions will be always be ensured, even for students authorized to take 

the exam remotely. The remote examination sessions will  be carried out in correspondence with the 

scheduled sessions in the presence. 

Teachers unable to carry out the exam sessions will promptly notify their unavailability so to ensure their 

regular running. 

It is recommended to comply with the current rules for access to university facilities, for which the use of 

the mask (FFP2 in the cases provided for) and the possession of the basic or reinforced green pass is 

required. 

 


